
Letter of Request for Increased Public Wi-Fi 

Hotspots 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my concern about the limited access to 

public Wi-Fi hotspots within our community. In today's digital age, reliable internet access is 

essential for all residents, especially for students, remote workers, and those seeking employment 

opportunities. 

Currently, we have only a few hotspots in high-traffic areas, which do not adequately serve our 

community's needs. I kindly request that you consider increasing the number of public Wi-Fi 

hotspots in key community areas such as parks, libraries, and community centers. This would not 

only enhance connectivity but also support local businesses and promote digital inclusion. 

Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to your positive response and am happy to 

discuss this matter further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


